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Good morning, 

 

At the last meeting, Nailsworth Town Council considered a response to the consultation on additional housing 

options for Stroud District’s Local Plan Review. NTC would like to comment as follows: 

 

Stroud has a potential shortfall of housing under the existing algorithm and therefore, modifications are proposed to 

the draft Local Plan. This has been done by identifying two large development sites near the M5. Whilst these do not 
directly affect Nailsworth, NTC regards this as a sensible means of providing additional land for housing development 

in the District, and supports the proposal. 
 

Kind regards 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Civic Centre, Old Market, Nailsworth GL6 0DU 

This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the e-mail addressee. 

Opinions and positions set out in this e-mail are those of the writer and do not necessarily reflect those of 

Nailsworth Town Council. 

The Council cannot be held responsible for any loss, damage or inconvenience caused to the e-mail recipient or to 

any other person as a result of any error or inaccuracy in the information contained in this e-mail . 

 

 


